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On Saturday, September 8, 2018 the Women’s Fellowship of the Cayman Islands 

Regional Mission Council held its Annual General Meeting at the Council Office, 

Prospect.  The West Bay, Savannah, Bodden Town and Gun Bay Branches were 

represented at the meeting. Ms. Kathy Jackson of the West Bay Branch led the 

women in praise, reflection and prayer. 

 

The RDGS welcomed the women and encouraged them to keep serving Christ and the 

Church faithfully. Outgoing President, Isabell Bodden gave her report which indicated 

the activities of the Council’s Women’s Fellowship over the past two years. The 

activities included Prayer Breakfasts, Annual Thanksgiving Service, Gathering, 

Retreat and visits to the North Side and George Town Fellowships. Jacynthia 

Anderson gave the Treasurer’s Report. Each Branch provided the highlights of their 

ministry over the past two years. Following lunch, the election of the new Executive 

was held.  

 

2018 -2020 Executive Members: 

President- Carol Ann Ebanks –John Gray Memorial Church 

Vice President – Tesha Thomas- Gun Bay United 

Secretary- Jennifer Dilbert- John Gray Memorial Church  

Asst. Secretary- Ora Hollebon-John Gray Memorial Church  

Treasurer- Jacyintha Anderson- Savannah United  

Service Committee- Darlene Glidden- John Gray Memorial Church  

Programme and Literature Committee- Kathy Jackson –John Gray Memorial Church   

Recreational Committee- Francine Gardner (Webster Memorial Church, Isabell 

Bodden (Webster Memorial Church), Maxine Bravo (Savannah United Church)  

 

Upcoming Women’s Fellowship  Events:  

Executive Meeting – October 6, 2018 -10:00 am –Council office 

Thanksgiving Lunch – November 22, 2018- Elmslie Memorial 

Thanksgiving Service and Installation of Officers – November 25, 2018- Webster 

Memorial 6:00 pm 
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September 16– Back to Church 

Sunday- Chair of Council –Ms. 

Angela Martins 

 

September 23  Music and Sports 

Ministry –Mr. Noel Wallace and Mr. 

Dean –Paul Wallace 

 

September 30 – Rev. Donovan 

Myers and Mr. Ethridge Netz 
 

Every Sunday at 7:45am 

on Radio Cayman 

September 15 – Girls’ Brigade –
AGM –9:30 am Savannah United  
 
September 16- Back to Church 
Sunday 
 
September 17 –5:30 pm Council  
Executive Committee Meeting- 
Council Office 
 
September 18 – Bethesda Board 
Meeting –5:00 pm BCC 
 
September 22 – Health Fair –8:00 
am   Savannah United 
 
September 29- Council Meeting-  
9:00 am East End United Church 
Hall  
 
September 30 –Induction Service – 
Rev. Euthman Wray-5:00pm –

Savannah United Church  

THEME: Children and Youth Ministries 

 

Thought for the week:  
My friends, you were chosen to be free. So don't use your freedom as an excuse 
to do anything you want. Use it as an opportunity to serve each other with love.  
 
Galatians 5:13  
Contemporary English Version 
 

The Cayman Islands Regional Mission Council will be offering a Lay Pastors' 

Training Course commencing in January 2019. Classes will be held once per 

month on a Saturday from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm.  

 

Persons interested in being trained as Lay Pastors are being asked to do the 

following:  

1. Prayerfully discern if there is a calling on your life to serve the Church in this 

area of ministry 

2. Converse with your Minister as you discern God's will for your life. 

3. Write to your Minister and Congregational Board to receive permission to 

undertake this course of training. (There is a Practicum component that has to 

be undertaken in the local Congregation and the Minister and Congregational 

Board needs to approve of the person's participation at this level of ministry. 

4. Fill in and return the Application Form along with the letter of approval from 

the Minister of your Congregation. (Persons will not be allowed to undertake the 

course of training without the approval of the Minister and the Congregational 

Board). 

 

Forms are to be submitted to the Regional Deputy General Secretary at the 

Council Office- 292 Prospect Point Road, George Town Grand Cayman or via 

email rdgs@cicucjci.com by November 30, 2018. 

 

Please contact your Minister for Application Forms 

 

 

CANDIDATES FOR ELECTION TO THE OFFICE OF MODERATOR OF SYNOD 2019-2021 

 Rev. Dr. Gordon Cowans                                                                Rev. Gary Harriott  

LAY PASTORS’ TRAINING  

UPCOMING EVENTS  WHAT’S HAPPENING IN CIRMC? 
 

SEPTEMBER 


